
THEATRE OF THE DEAF 

INVITES 

···············-····································································· •• 
TO A PERFORMANCE OF 

'THE EYE' 
a production for primary schools 

AND AFTERWARDS FOR 
CHRISTMAS DRINKS UPSTAIRS 
AT BELVOIR STREET THEATRE 

MONDAY 3 DECEMBER, 6.30PM 

YOUR CHILDREN ALSO WELCOME! 

RSVP Rosalind Richards 319 0066 
by Tuesday 27 November 

Theatre of the Deaf receives funding from the Performing Arts Board of the Australia 
Council, the Federal Government's Arts Funding and Advisory Body and the NSW 

Government through the Ministry for the Arts. 
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